
Minutes  4-10-12

Board members present were Neil Cox – RE, Virginia Apker – Treasurer, Betty 
Martin - Secretary, Steve Herrod, Pat Lipsinic, James Stowers, and George 
Walker.  The minutes of the March Meeting and the treasurer’s report were 
approved as presented.

AVRG Report – Betty Martin:  The Rational/National, which includes the B.F. 
Goodrich Super Tour is April 14-15.  Pre-entry is good.

Rally Cross – Pat Lipsinic: There are events on May 6 and June 17 at TRP.  Pat 
is working on trip hoses for timing.

There was further discussion concerning advertising on the website and the 
printing of business cards to advertise Club events.  Neil requested that Board 
Members please respond to “All” when discussing Club business in emails.  Betty 
Martin moved to allocate up to $100.00 for business cards, with the RE and 
Assistant RE to determine what should be on the cards.  Steve Herrod seconded. 
Motion carried.

There is a solo on April 21-22 at Fair Meadows at the Fairgrounds.  Registration 
is available on MotorsportReg.com.  The need to have a NEOkla banner made to 
display at events to show people where the event is being held was discussed. 
Also discussed was the need for maps on the website.

Meeting adjourned.

Betty Martin, Secretary


